
District 12 Daily report for 30 Mar 2011 

The U.S. Senate passed a resolution on March 7, 2011, declaring March 30 “Welcome Home Vietnam 
Veterans Day.” The resolution currently awaits a decision by the House. This day will be recognized across 
the U.S. as a day of commemoration, a day to pay the proper respect to the veterans who sacrificed so 
much during the war. 

 
Update from the R2R bunch (now on the road) 
 
 
Three of our Medal of Honor members-the newest one 

on the ride with us. Wow  

 
 
 
Update from AVTT 

A large contingent of vehicles accompanied the AVTT Traveling Vietnam Wall 
through Benbrook Texas including dozens of patriotic motorcycle riders more 
than half of them being American Legion Riders from Benbrook Post 297.  
Welcoming ceremonies by Mayor Jerry Dittrich introduced AVTT Event Staff 
Crew Chief John Barron and welcomed all to participate and share in the 
weekend activities.  After the ceremony American Legion Riders filled VFW Post 
10429 for lunch at the invitation of Commander Peter Kau.  
 

 


